[bookmark: _GoBack]I understand that the law requires that the animal be [spayed/neutered] when the animal is adopted, except if a licensed veterinarian examines the animal and certifies in writing as to a medical waiver.  As a result of the public health needs and risks associated with the COVID-19 pandemic, and the limited availability of personal protective equipment and certain medications, proceeding with routine spay-neuter is generally contraindicated at this time.  Therefore, I understand that the animal has not been [spayed/neutered] prior to me adopting the animal, and I agree to have the animal [spayed / neutered] by a licensed veterinarian as soon as the surgery is deemed medically appropriate for the animal. If the animal is [spayed / neutered] by anyone other than the ASPCA, then I will provide proof that the animal was [spayed/neutered] to the ASPCA via electronic mail to [email address] as soon as the surgery is complete.   Additionally, I received information regarding living with an intact animal, including any potential behavioral or medical risks that are involved.  I had an opportunity to review the information and ask ASPCA employees questions prior to signing this agreement.  I agree that all of my questions were fully answered, and I understand and accept any risks involved with owning and living with an intact animal.

